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Induction Updates 
On October 14, 2020 all Induction Participating Teachers and Support Providers attended a virtual Collaboration 
that provided them the opportunity to learn about Graduate Programs offered by Grand Canyon University and 
Induction Updates.   All Pts and SPs also learned about the inquiry process and the Individual Learning Plan they 
will be utilizing for their first inquiries. The Assistance League of Anaheim also provided a donation and five 
recipients received various school supplies. We are so grateful for our partnership with the Assistance League of 
Anaheim! 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Support Providers Professional Development: 
A continued focus of the AESD’s Induction Program is to provide professional development for the Induction 
Support Providers.  Induction Support Providers participate in a Skill Building Activity each month at SP Meetings. 
The topics for the PDs are based off of data from the 2019-2020 End of Year Survey that all SPs completed. 
Program Standard 4: Qualifications, Selection and Training of Mentors states that, “The program must provide 
ongoing training and support for mentors that includes, but is not limited to: 
 

●​ Coaching and mentoring 
●​ Pre/Post observation reflective conversations 
●​ Goal setting for SPs (Continuum of Mentoring Practice) 
●​ Use of appropriate mentoring instruments    
●​ Best practices in adult learning 
●​ Support for individual mentoring challenges, reflection on mentoring practice, and opportunities to engage 

with mentoring peers in professional learning networks 
●​ Program processes designed to support candidate growth and effectiveness 

Induction Program Contacts: 
Susan Kelleher Holtz, Induction Curriculum Specialist  ​                                (714) 517-7113, ext. 4409  skelleherholtz@aesdorg 
Dena Melland, Assistant Superintendent of Human Resources                            (714) 517-7553, ext. 4400  dmelland@aesd.org 
Tammie Ledesma, Director of Human Resources                                                  (714) 517-7559, ext. 4407  tledesma@aesd.org 
Karina Zuno, Sr. Administrative Assistant I  ​ ​                                (714) 517-7559, ext. 4403  kzuno@aesdorg 
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